

November 7, 2016

Jeffrey L. Kirk Ph.D.
Associate Provost & Associate
Vice President of Academic Affairs
Texas A&M University-Central Texas
1001 Leadership Place
Killeen, TX 76549

Dear Dr. Kirk:

Thank you for your letter of August 30, 2016, notifying the Commission of the change in the name of the Master of Education in Educational Administration degree program to the Master of Education in Educational Leadership degree program, effective August 15, 2016. This is a change in name only and does not involve any curricular changes. The change had been approved by the Texas A&M University's Office of Academic Affairs and the Texas Higher Education Coordinating Board.

We acknowledge the information and will add it to our files.

Best regards,

Sarah L. Armstrong, Ph.D.

Director of Substantive Change

Sarah aumstry

SLA/JWS:efk

cc: Dr. Marc A. Nigliazzo, President

Dr. Crystal A. Baird